
  

  

Has your work featured on our twitter page?  @stanboroughADT 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Issue 5 
November 2020 

Art 

 

Friday Feature by Amy Sharpyr 11 
An incredible drawing using a biro, pencil 

.. And a lot of patience! 

The season of mist and mellow fruitlessness is upon us. 

What a gorgeous way to celebrate the falling of leaves 

than by poly-board printing? Our A-level students have 

been drawing from life using the dropped leaves on the 

grounds as well as going for “woodland walks” to gain a 

wider range of foliage from which to  

draw their inspiration 

At Stanborough, the art department procures their equipment 

from a variety of sources. One of the shops we use most often is 

specialist craft.  

Every year they launch a competition to design the front of their 

new catalogue cover. Not only will the winner get their work 

printed on the front of the catalogue, but also receive a £200 

voucher to spend on their art, craft, and design materials! 

Believe me when I say they sell more than just paint! 

If you have original artwork you would like to enter, please send 

it to gallery@specialistcrafts.com.  

You must include your name, age, title of work, medium used, and 

the name of your school and that you are at secondary school.  

Work submitted for the Catalogue Cover Competition must be 

supplied in a digital format and be at least 300 dpi, 10cm sq., in a 

suitable file format e.g. a Jpeg, PDF or Tiff. You can’t copy any 

work, it has to be original. The deadline is December 20th 2020. 

Good luck! 

 

Wednesday 2nd December 

Ms Saalinki’s Artist Bedroom 
Deadline 

Wednesday 25th November 

PU1 issued to year 11 

Thursday 26th November 

Parent Teacher Digital Interviews - 
1pm Onwards 

Un Be-Leaf-able quality 

Ready, Set, Draw! 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjq0dLqr5PWAhWE0RQKHdjeCJUQjRwIBw&url=http://undrconstruction.com/&psig=AFQjCNHZzRAwX0aAV20GHCHOml5F0WJC-g&ust=1504883977610584
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjq0dLqr5PWAhWE0RQKHdjeCJUQjRwIBw&url=http://pngimages.net/quotes-png&psig=AFQjCNHZzRAwX0aAV20GHCHOml5F0WJC-g&ust=1504883977610584
mailto:gallery@specialistcrafts.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

Shout-
out! 

Student 

Year 9 have been filling 

the art corridor with 

beautiful smells once 

again! On the menu this 

week was cheese and 

onion parcels with pastry 

made from scratch. If 

hospitality and catering 

is a course you’re 

interested in please 

speak to Ms Adamson or 

email 

JAdamson@stanborough.

herts.sch.uk for more 

information! 

Year 7 Are in rotation this year. They 

equally split their time between 

Graphics, Photography, and 3D 

Design. In graphics students explore 

creative drawing techniques through 

character and packaging design! They 

are making a popcorn box in 

response to a brief set by an 

imaginary cinema. We can’t wait to 

see how good their boxes will look 

filled with delicious pop-corn! 

Monster 

Talent! 

Yr. 7’s got 
talent 

In photography class, pupils 

have been looking at an artist 

that takes inspiration from the 

work around them. On a crisp 

autumn day Year 7 was able to 

walk around the grounds and 

capture some of the gorgeous 

nature we have here at 

Stanborough.  Each rotation 

will have a chance to complete 

this project. If you would like to 

have a go yourself then I 

suggest using a thicker weight 

of paper or card and scissors 

or a craft knife while under 

supervision of an adult. Send 

your photos into 

Hcarter@stanborough.herts.sc

h.uk for a chance to be 

featured in an upcoming issue. 

Yum! Yum! 

I can’t resistor 

Year 7 3d design have been trying their hands at a bit of wood 

work this term. These cute wooden robots are a great way to 

introduce our students to basic sawing, sanding, and screwing 

skills. I love all the cute features made from knuts, bolts and spare 

resistors. Well done year 7! These look great! I wonder what you’ll 

be making in year 8… 
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